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Abstract
This document contains the minutes of the Wednesday (2017-05-10) afternoon meeting of the IEEE 802.11 PDED ad hoc group.


At 2017-05-10T13:31+09:00 the Chairman calls the meeting of the IEEE 802.11 PDED ad hoc group to order. Andrew Myles acts as Chairman. Guido R. Hiertz volunteers to act as secretary.
The Chairman presents submission 11-17/638r4. The Chairman reviews the agenda. The Chairman proposes to briefly review why we are here. The Chairman proposes to afterwards review a potential liaison letter to ETSI BRAN. The proposed agenda is unanimously approved.
At 2017-05-10T13:32+09:00 the Chairman presents from slide 13 of his submission 11-17/638r4. The Chairman corrects his slides 19 and following slides as the date “November 2017” mentioned on the slides is in error. The year should be 2016. The corrected version of the Chairman’s slides will be uploaded as 11-17/638r5.
An attendee states that in Europe products are not recalled from the market if regulations, e.g. EN 301 893, changes. Products once brought to the market may stay in the market. Such products do not become illegal if new a version of EN 301 893 superseds an older version.
At 2017-05-10T13:59+09:00 the Chairman interrupts his presentation at page 37 of submission 11-17/638r4. Attendess agree that simulation results are in the eye of the beholder. There is an arbitrary selection of simulation results. Attendees note that IEEE 802.11 WLAN and Wi-Fi Alliance certified Wi-Fi products are not tested at all when it comes to intra-technology coexistence related aspects. An attendee states that it is awkward to accuse 3GPP RAN4 of having non-public test cases if our products are not tested at all. Attendees mention that IEEE 802.11.2 (Wireless Performance) was never completed. The 802.11.2 project intended to deliver a recommended practice for performance evaluation.
At 2017-05-10T14:05+09:00 the Chairman continues his presentation from page 38. At 2017-05-10T14:07+09:00 the Chairman reaches page 47 in his presentation. At 2017-05-10T14:14+09:00 the Chairman presents his proposed liaison letter contained in 11-17/634r1. At 2017-05-10T14:35+09:00 the Chairman concludes his presentation of 11-17/634r1. Attendees discuss submission 11-17/634r1. An attendee states that this proposed draft liaison letter should not be approved. The attendee states that the letter would send a discouraging message and the letter would negatively impact the process of developing an interim solution of EN 301 893 should the letter be sent at this time. Some attendees share the concerns. Other attendees believe it is important to contact ETSI BRAN. An attendee states that even before the contovercy about LAA LTE regulatory authorities wanted any kind of exceptions out of EN 301 893. The attendee states that normative references granting exceptions are unacceptable to authorities. The attendee claims that we need a technical solution.
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